
 

TOWN OF FRANKLIN 

Board of Health Minutes for September 1, 2015 

 

Present at meeting: 

Bruce J. Hunchard, Chairman  

Philip Brunelli, Member  

Donald Raneiri, Member    

     

  

David McKearney, Health Director  

Virginia McNeil, Health Agent                                                                 

Liz Hoey, Health Inspector 

Mary Ellen Ficco, Administrative Asst. 

 

 

A motion was made by Mr. Brunelli, seconded by Mr. Raneiri and voted unanimously by 

the board to accept the August 11, 2015 Board of Health meeting minutes. 

 

OLD BUSINESS 

There was no old business.  

   

NEW BUSINES 

 

First item on the agenda was a Site Plan & Special permits (3) at 300 & 340 East Central 

Street.  After reviewing the plan the Board of Health voted unanimously to approve the 

Limited Site Plan Modification as submitted subject to municipal water and sewer 

connection, proper dumpster placement, and full compliance with Chapter X of the State 

Food Code.      

 

Second item on the agenda was a Site Plan for 150 Emmons Street. After reviewing the 

plan the Board of Health voted unanimously to approve the Site Plan as submitted subject 

to municipal water and sewer connection, and proper dumpster placement. If the site will 

include an eating establishment, the applicant must also be in full compliance with 

Chapter X of the State Food Code.  

 

HEALTH DIRECTOR REPORT FOR AUGUST 

The Health Agent provided details to the Board regarding activities of the Health 

Department for the month of August. 

  

The Board Chairman as if there is was additional new business.   

There was no additional new business. 

 

The Board chairman asked if there was any citizen’s commentary.   

There was no citizen’s commentary. 

 

A motion was made by Mr.Brunelli for adjournment, seconded by Mr.Raneiri and voted 

unanimously by the Board.  The next Board of Health meeting will be held Tuesday, 

October 6, 2015 at 10:00 am.         

   

Transcribed by Mary Ellen Ficco, Administrative Assistant for the Franklin Health 

Department. 

 


